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President’s Report 
June 13, 2022   

 

1. Ralph Wilkening Property –This property deal has been filed by Dana’s office.  Still waiting 

on this to be finished up.  We had to locate the Original Agreement to the property.   

     

2. Agnus Klonowski House – I gave Michael Parish the information on this house and the 

contact information for Dawn Klononwski.  Michael will start the paperwork to obtain this 

property. 

 

3. Street Scape Project - Jerry Stam and I will have more on this at the next meeting.   

 

4. Water Project Phase 1 – I spoke with Neil last week concerning our Phase 1 water project is 

listed on the July 1st, 2022 EPA projects.   The good news about this being on the July 1 2022 

list is that our forgiveness goes from $400,000 to $1,000,000.  Therefore, that extra $600,000 

will cover more than the increase of the bids that we were faced with.  The only caveat is that 

once we receive the 2022 loan, we will still have to ask for the increase total cost of the project.  

We were approved for this additional funding under the 2021 list, but we will have to re-apply 

under the 2022 list.  Neil said he has never seen $1,000,000 for givenness on an EPA loan 

before.  This is great news for the Village.  We will be breaking ground on this phase most 

likely in mid to last August.                       


